
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 

ROCK THE STREET, WALL STREET WELCOMES NEW 
BOARD MEMBER 

 
 
NASHVILLE, February 19, 2019 - ​Anders Hall​,​ ​CFA, the Vice Chancellor for Investments and 
Chief Investment Officer at Vanderbilt University, has joined the board of ​Rock The Street, Wall 
Street​, a Nashville-based nonprofit organization. Rock The Street, Wall Street is a financial 
literacy program designed to spark the interest of high school girls into careers of finance. 
 
Anders Hall is the fourth board member to join the rapidly growing organization this year. In 
early January, Rock The Street, Wall Street appointed three other board members: Judy 
Ricketts, Managing Director and Head of Investor Services at TD Ameritrade; Christine Ritchie, 
Director of Compliance at CarVal Investors; and Jennifer Knight, Senior Investment Analyst at 
HCA Healthcare. 
 
“We’re off to a flying start this year, with a growing number of financial institutions eager to get 
the next generation of girls interested in finance,” said Maura Cunningham, Founder and 
Executive Director of Rock The Street, Wall Street. "Anders embodies a spirit of community and 
brings talent, expertise and a passion for financial education. We look forward to his contribution 
to our continued growth across the U.S." 
 
Hall is responsible for Vanderbilt University’s approximately $6 billion long-term investment pool, 
including its endowment. Prior to Vanderbilt, he served as the director of securities for DUMAC, 
Inc., the investment organization managing Duke University’s $8.5 billion endowment, the 
employees’ retirement pool and Duke University Health System’s investments. Earlier in his 
career, he served in various roles at Hewitt Investment Group (now Aon Hewitt) and Prudential 
Financial. Anders earned his Masters of Business Administration in finance and economics from 
New York University’s Stern School of Business. He graduated from Duke University with a 
bachelor’s degree in public policy and economics. 
 
About Rock The Street, Wall Street 
Rock The Street, Wall Street is a financial literacy program designed to spark the interest of high 
school girls into careers of finance. Girls learn about positive money management habits and 
the capital markets, while simultaneously helping them see the real-world application of the 
math content they learn in the classroom. RTSWS programs are funded by sponsors; volunteers 
are female financial professionals who go into local high schools to teach the M in STEM, and 
serve as real-life role models and mentors for girls. Headquartered in Nashville, Tenn., RTSWS 
programs have been in high schools across 13 U.S. cities: Atlanta, Charlotte, Chicago, 
Dallas/Fort Worth, Los Angeles, Merrimack, Minneapolis, Nashville, New York City, Omaha, 
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Raleigh, Sacramento, and St. Louis. Kansas City and San Diego will be new additions for the 
coming academic year, 2019-2020, with potentially more cities to follow. RTSWS is a 501(c)(3) 
organization. 


